
 

 

Cross Lutheran School   Preschool-8th Grade 
Guiding children to learn, to love, and to live under the grace of God’s forgiveness. 

Phone: 989-453-3330                  Website: www.crosslutheranschool.org 

NEWS for the week of  February 20,  2018 

K-8 ● A Washington D.C. Chaperone Payment ($100) was due on Feb. 1.  If you have 

not paid this yet, please do so as soon as possible. 

● Feb. 20-23- No Laker Bus service; If your child needs bus transportation for this 

week, you may contact Thumb Area Transit to make the arrangements.  The school 

will cover the expense.  

● Robotics Club will now meet on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month. 

● Feb. 21- Pigeon District Library for 3rd-8th Grades 

● Feb. 22-Field Trip location has changed to Midland Community Center.  Please see 

note with details. 

● Feb. 23- Junior High STEM trip to OLLH in Harbor Beach.  If you can help transport 

students for this, please contact Mr. Faupel.  

● 3rd Quarter Hot Lunch Payments are now due! 

Preschool 
and  K-8 

● Chapel offerings this month go toward Huron County Baby Pantry. Throughout the 
year our offerings also support the education of Berlina,  a  student in Haiti. 

● It is a privilege to work together in the Christian training of your children.  We 
encourage your family to attend worship services so that you may receive God’s gifts 
of Word and Sacrament.  You are welcome to attend Cross Lutheran Church on 
Sunday mornings.  Our service begins at 9:30 A.M. followed by Sunday School for 
all ages.  Cross Lutheran also has a service each Wednesday at 7 P.M. 

● KRISPY KREME DOUGHNUTS will be delivered on Tuesday, Feb. 27th with 
distribution between 9 a.m. & 4 p.m. in the school gym.  Any questions, please call 
April @ 553-0663. 

●  

Preschool 
 

● Thanks to Addison for snacks! Thanks to Haidyn for milk!  

● Chapel offerings may be made on Wednesdays in the preschool classroom (or 

Thursday, if your child does not attend Wednesday).   

Band ● . 
● Clarinet reeds are available for $2.50.  Alto Saxophone reeds are $3.25. 

 Student 
Spotlight 

Thank you to 6th and 7th graders for writing and publishing  devotionals for Lent!  Extra 
copies of these are available in the Church and  Office.  
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